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Y&J Connect Pty Ltd / Koz Worldwide Pty Ltd is conducting a recall of the above products. This 
recall only applies to those products that do not declare the allergens listed below. The products 
have been available for sale at Hanaro Mart stores and Asian grocery stores in QLD and Penrith 
NSW. 
 

Problem: The recall is due to the presence of an undeclared allergens: 
 - LOTTE PEPERO Almond (sesame) 
 - LOTTE PEPERO White cookie (sesame, tree nut (almond), peanut) 

 
Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a sesame, tree nut (almond), peanut 
allergy or intolerance may have a reaction if the product is consumed. 
 
What to do: Consumers who have a sesame, tree nut (almond), peanut allergy or 
intolerance should not consume this product and should return the products to the place 
of purchase for a full refund 
 
For further information please contact: 
  

Y&J Connect Pty Ltd / Koz Worldwide Pty Ltd 
61 7 3274 1700 

 

 
 


